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2 July 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 
  
GCSE Results and Sixth Form Enrolment Day – 21 August 2025 

 
To celebrate your GCSE results with you on Thursday 21 August 2025, we have pleasure in inviting you to 
our celebration breakfast at school from 8.30am in the Main Hall.  
 
During your GCSE results collection day, you will also be able to complete your Sixth Form enrolment. This is 
a quick and simple process where you confirm your subject choices on a form provided with your results. Our 
Sixth Form team will be available to answer any queries you have prior to enrolment. Once you have been 
enrolled we will send you further details of the Induction Day taking place on 1 September 2025. 
 
If you have any GCSE textbooks or school uniform that you would like to return or donate, please could you 
leave these at the Main Reception.  
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, please email exams@newsteadwood.co.uk to provide 
details of the person who will be collecting these on your behalf. Please be aware that the nominated person 
must bring Photo ID with them to school.  
 
Information regarding post results services will be in the envelope with your results on results day. The Post-
Results Services Request form can also be found here. Grade boundaries will be available to access on results 
day, by scanning the QR code on desks and posters. Please complete the blue access to scripts consent form 
which will be with your exam results. 

We look forward to seeing you again on 21 August 2025 to celebrate your success with you, and we will be 
here to support you on the exciting next stage of your educational journey into Sixth Form. 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Ms H Dalton      Mr B Williams 

Deputy Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher – KS5 Progress Lead   
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